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March 17, 2020 
 
 
 
 
Dear Valued Customer; 
 
 
 

At Mills Escrow the safety and well-being of our customers and staff is our priority. We are closely monitoring the 
situation and taking steps to help keep our communities safe.  
 

Mills Escrow will continue business as usual, however we have taken all the necessary steps to limit the exposure 
to the virus while still providing excellent customer service. As a precautionary measure Mills Escrow will be accepting 
payments through our drop box, mail, and ACH draft. We are also looking into making online payments available to the 
customers and will notify them as soon as it becomes available. We will be also continuing to provide customer service to 
our clients via e-mail at contactus@millsescrow.com or via phone calls at (800) 357-0103. All payments will be processed 
as usual.  

 
 

We thank you for your continued patronage and are always grateful for any suggestions you may have.  Should 
you have any questions or require any additional information, please feel free to contact our office. 
 
 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
 
 
Rami Abdeljaber 
President & CEO 
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